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Re-enroliment
Re-enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year is now open! Remember to take advantage of the $50 rate by March 31!

1 Love My School Days

Yesterday and today were “I Love My School Days”! We have a great opportunity for you to show your love for ECS by purchasing
something from the ECS Amazon wish list! It’s as easy as clicking the link and adding an item to your cart. The items will
automatically be shipped to the school address. The link can be found at the bottom of our website’s home page (www.ecs.school)
or by typing in this URL:

- https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3ZCXDHANSW1W/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_2?_encoding=UTF8&type=wishl

ist

Valentine’s Class Parties
Monday, February 14, will be a full day of school. Teachers will incorporate class Valentine’s Day parties into their schedules on
that day.
Parent/Staff versus Team Basketball Game

We would like to formally invite all parents to play in the parents/staff versus team on February 28th if they are interested!
Please contact the office if you are interested in playing. All ECS families are welcomed to come cheer them on. The ladies will
start at 4:00pm, and the men start at 5:00pm. (Ladies, please wear modest, knee-length culottes or basketball shorts and a
shirt with sleeves)

Fine Arts Showcase

We are encouraging all students to pick a talent God has given them and to tackle a project they can present at the Showcase.
Each student should have selected what they will be doing by today.

No School - President’s Day

There will be no school on Monday, February 21, to celebrate Presidents Day!

Student Council News

Just as a reminder, the Student Council is having a babysitting night fundraiser today from 5:30 to 8:30pm; the second night
will be Monday, February 14th from 5 to 8pm. This is to raise funds for the high school banquet in April. More details on the
fundraisers were sent out on Schoolworx. The Student Council is working on choosing a theme for the banquet which will be
revealed at the end of next week. Also, we now have a suggestion box that is in Mrs. Kingsbury’s classroom, available to anyone
with feedback for the Student Council. Soon, there will be a suggestion box in the school office as well.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday, February 14 — Valentine’s Class Parties

Tuesday, February 15 — March invoices sent out

Thursday, February 17 — Open House for potential new students (10a — 12p)
Monday, February 21 — No School (Presidents Day)

Tuesday, March 1 - Statements sent out

Tuesday, March 8 - End of third quarter (Half Day)
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